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To: Parents/Guardians 
From: Julie Profito and Megan Schmidt 
Topic: Week of Respect 
When: October 5th-9th 
 
 

“Week of Respect” is a state mandate week that all schools are required to observe in the first full 
week of October. This year, “Week of Respect” will be observed during October 5th through 9th. Our 
school district will participate this week by providing age- appropriate instruction focusing on preventing 
harassment, intimidation, and/or bullying. These lessons and activities will be taught in the classroom by 
the teachers and school counselors. These lessons/activities are designed to have the students learn about 
respect for others and oneself.  

On Monday, October 5th, we would like to invite students (in-person and virtual) and staff to 
wear blue to celebrate “Week of Respect” for our students, classmates and ourselves. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Profio 
School Counselor 
Supervisor of Student Support Services 
 
Megan Schmidt  
School Counselor 
 


